
March 2025

SEND Strategy 2025 - 2028
Sharing our early thoughts for your feedback



Our Milton Keynes SEND 
strategy ends in August 2025 
and we are developing a new 
one. 

Please read on to see some of 
our early thoughts about the 
new strategy, and to see how 
your voice can be heard as we 
develop it further.

Our SEND Strategy



Are Known Belong Thrive

Children and young people with SEND

in Milton Keynes

Our proposed strategy headlines:



We have considered information from across the partnership including

• Direct feedback from parents and carers, young people and schools

• Our self-evaluation which pulls together information about the 
impact that our services are having in the area

• Our Joint Strategic Needs Assessment which predicts future levels of 
need in the area

How have we come up with these?



We want your views!

Follow the QR code below to share your thoughts on the following:

• Do you agree that the headings “are known, belong and thrive” are 
the right aspirations for our area?

• What would you expect to see change in our area as a result of 
focusing on these ambitions?



We will capture feedback 
about the proposed headlines 
until late April.

In the summer term we will 
publish a full draft strategy for 
consultation.

What happens 
next?



If you have any further questions or feedback, you can contact 
sendpartnership@milton-keynes.gov.uk
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